

Gary Keeler Manager, Overhead Lines Rockville Service Center 201 West Gude Drive Rockville, MD 20850

August 2, 2010

Mr. John Harnar Main Lite Electric Company Inc. 1521 Niles Road, SE Warren, Ohio 44484

Dear Mr. Harnar:

I wish to express my appreciation on behalf of Pepco and our customers for the support of you and your personnel during the restoration of one of the worst thunderstorms on record that impacted the Pepco service territory on July 25th.

In this business, we fully understand the vital role that electricity plays in the lives of our customers. Our daily job is to ensure that this service is available to them. Thank you for putting your personal lives on hold to assist us with the restoration and to help the customers of Pepco as they moved towards getting their lives back in order after the havoc that this storm imparted on the Washington, DC metropolitan area. We are grateful for your help.

We are also appreciative of the fact that your crews worked safely and conducted themselves in a highly professional manner during this effort.

Please accept the enclosed token of appreciation for you and your personnel, as a reminder of this trip and an expression of my, and the Company's, gratitude for your efforts.

During times of crisis, utilities and electric utility personnel are at the forefront of stepping up to assist each other because it is the right thing to do. I applaud your efforts during this restoration.

Gary Keeler

Manager – OH Maintenance & Construction

Rockville Service Center

cc:

JT Weber RW Dempsey





March 23, 2010

Ms. Toni M. Harnar, President Main Lite Electric Company 1521 Niles Road, SE Warren, OH 44484

Dear Ms. Harnar:

The pair of powerful snowstorms that hit the Hudson Valley the last week of February presented challenges on a scale never before faced by Central Hudson Gas and Electric Corporation. All of our employees mobilized to restore electric service to more than two-thirds of our customers, and were only able to do so with much assistance from resources outside our own company. These included crews from other utilities, highway, county and municipal agencies, emergency service responders, the Red Cross and many others.

Of particular importance was the support and help we received from you, and contractor companies like yours. We could not have restored service to so many Hudson Valley homes and businesses without the skilled line crews and line clearance workers who came to our aid, and worked with us around the clock, under adverse conditions to say the least, until the last lights came back on and our work was done.

Please know that you have our enduring gratitude and respect for the way you responded to our call for help at a time when so many were in need.

Thank you.

With our grateful appreciation,

Charen Ce Jon



August 19, 2008

Mr. John Harnar Main Lite Electric 1521 Niles Road SE Warren, OH 44484

Dear Mr. Harnar:

On behalf of all ComEd employees and customers, thank you for your assistance during what has proven to be a remarkable restoration effort.

This was our most extensive restoration project since last August's record-setting storms. Among the worst storms in a decade, a combination of approximately 88,000 lightning strokes and winds as high as 94 miles per hour caused approximately 200 damaged utility poles, more than 150 damaged transformers and the replacement of more than 30 miles of electric wire. Our crews were working 16-hour shifts and throughout the night to restore service, and the additional support you provided enabled us to restore power to all but a handful of customers within three days.

Thank you for your prompt response and for your crews' excellent performance on ComEd's behalf.

Sincerely,

Frank M. Clark

Frank M Clark

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

J. Barry Mitchell

President and Chief Operating Officer



Village of Lordstown

1455 SALT SPRINGS ROAD, S.W. LORDSTOWN, OHIO 44481-9658 (330) 824-2507 • FAX (330) 824-3703

Office of the Mayor

Village Council

Office of the Clerk

Office of the Treasurer

Board of Public Affairs

Water Department

Zoning Department

Zoning Board of Appeals

Street Department

Income Tax Department

Parks Department

Recreation Department

Planning Commission

Buildings & Grounds Department

Transportation Department

January 16, 2008

Main Lite Electric Company 1521 Niles Rd. SE Niles, Ohio 44446 ATTN: John Harner

Dear John,

I wanted to take a short time to write you this letter of thanks for the job you did for us in Lordstown, along with the rest of the great service you have given us through the years. You have no idea what a benefit it is to have someone like you to call when we need help with our traffic lights. If you ever need any kind of references, or anything else we could do for you, please don't hesitate to call.

Thanks Again,

Dave Harrison (Lordstown Street Commissioner)



Paul E. Brady Commander Kenneth J. David Treasurer Samuel E. Lanza Adjutant

DISABLED AMERICAN VETERANS

TRUMBULL COUNTY CHAPTER 11 2044 YOUNGSTOWN RD., S. E. WARREN, OHIO 44484 330-369-3388

June 16, 2008

Mr. John Harner, Owner Main Life Electric Co., Inc. 1521 Niles Rd. P.O.Box828 Warren, Ohio 44482

Dear Mr. Harner:

Thank you so much for taking your time and for the use of your equipment to put up the eagle on our flag pole at the Disabled American Veterans Building at 2044 Youngstown Road, Warren, Ohio.

It was greatly appreciated I assure you. It seems whenever we have needed something done and were not able to do it ourselves there was always someone near by to come to our rescue, for that we humble thank you. God Bless you for helping us out when needed.

Sincerely yours, A greatful group of Disabled Veterans

SAMUEL E. Adjutant



Village of Lordstown

1455 SALT SPRINGS ROAD, S.W. LORDSTOWN, OHIO 44481-9658 (330) 824-2507 • FAX (330) 824-3703

Office of the Mayor

Village Council

Office of the Clerk

Office of the Treasurer

Board of Public Affairs

Water Department

Zoning Department

Zoning Board of Appeals

Street Department

Income Tax Department

Parks Department

Recreation Department

Planning Commission

Buildings & Grounds Department Mr. John Harnar Main Lite Electric Company Inc. 1521 Niles Rd. SE Warren, Ohio 44482

RE: Hallock Young Rd./GM truck gate traffic signal installation

Dear John,

Please be advised that the traffic signal installation at the above referenced site is accepted for ownership and maintenance by the Village of Lordstown, with the understanding that any component failure during the warranty period will be covered by the respective supplier.

February 2, 2004

As usual, the high level of workmanship displayed by your employees, and the honest and open communication between you and the general contractor with this office has proven to make this project a success, despite a tight time schedule and relentless snow and ice during the installation period.

Should you need anything further please call me.

Sincerely Yours

George R. Ebling Street Commissioner